
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND INTERCULTURAL 

DEVELOPMENT RESEARCH ASSOCIATION (IDRA) FOR THE COCA- 

COLA VALUED YOUTH PROGRAM AT ODESSA HIGH SCHOOL  

 

DATE: June 20, 2017 

  
 
Secondary Education and the Career & Technical Education Department requests the 
Board’s acceptance of the Memorandum of Agreement with IDRA for the Coca-Cola Valued 
Youth Program at Odessa High School. 
 
This MOU is in effect September 2017 through June 2018. The Coca-Cola VYP is a student-
to-student tutoring program serving at-risk students. Odessa High School partners with San 
Jacinto and Sam Houston Elementary Schools. 
 
 

 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Agreement 
between Ector County ISD and Intercultural Development Research Association for the 
Coca-Cola Valued Youth Program at Odessa High School as presented. 
 

 ******************** 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Crowe                Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent of  

Secondary Education  


